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RESPONSE TO BBFAW CONSULTATION 2024 
Dates for Feedback
The consultation will run from 26th June to 17th July 2024.
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Proposals for the 2024 Benchmark
Please note: It is not necessary to respond to all questions; select those that are relevant.

	1.
	Do you agree with the changes to the companies to be included in the 2024 Benchmark?

	





	2.
	Are there specific companies or regions that you think should be considered for future Benchmark iterations?

	





	3.
	Do you agree with the proposed inclusion of a question on breeds?

	






	4.
	Do you agree with the species-specific requirements included within the question?
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	Do you have any wider reflections on how the Benchmark might be developed over time?

	







Thank you for taking the time to respond. Please send your comments to the BBFAW Secretariat: secretariat@bbfaw.com
PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL
image1.jpeg
BBFAW

Business Benchmark on
Farm Animal Welfare




